SAVE THE DATE!

Glasshoro Public School’s

Second Annual Dyslexia Conference
Understanding Dyslexia

Thursday, Rugust 20, 2015 9:00-12:00

Glassboro Public School’s Annual Dyslexia Conference is back for its
Second Year!

Featuring a variety of workshops with topics relevant to dyslexia

and teaching strategies for New Jersey educators who are mandated

by the N] Department of Education to receive professional development
on reading disabilities.

The Conference will be held at the Glassboro High School with details
regarding registration, cost, and signing up for your sessions available on
our school

district website:

www.glassboroschools.us

For any questions not answered on the website please contact
Elizabeth DiPietro at
edipietro@glassboroschools.us.

Hosted at the Glassboro High School
550 Joseph Bowe Blvd.
Glassboro, NJ, 08028
Located adjacent to Rowan University
and across from the Football Stadium



